
 
 

 

 

 

May 4, 2022 
 
 
Below are the BOE draft goals to be considered for submission to the 
Town of Granby for their Strategic Plan: 
 

 Collaborate with the Board of Selectmen, Board of Finance and 
Board of Education to identify and prioritize large capital projects. 
 

 Foster and maintain open communication between town agencies 
while working toward the integration of resources to support all 
stakeholders including parents/guardians, children and the 
Granby community. 

 


